

April 29, 2022

Islamic Relief USA Post Office Box 22250 Alexandria, Virginia 22304

Dear Friends:

It gives me great pleasure to extend my warmest greetings to all who have gathered with Islamic Relief USA to celebrate 'Eid al-Fitr and mark the end of Ramadan!

Since its inception, IRUSA has dedicated itself to serving the Muslim American community in California and throughout the United States. Through its education programs, humanitarian initiatives, and financial assistance, IRUSA empowers people to create positive change in their communities. I have no doubt that IRUSA's work will continue to benefit countless individuals for many years to come.

As your U.S. Senator representing the State of California, I applaud Islamic Relief USA for all its accomplishments and join you in celebrating 'Eid al- Fitr. Please accept my best wishes for an enjoyable event.

With warmest personal regards,

Sincerely yours,

Dianne Feinstein

United States Senator